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SATURDAY   4th July  

17.00 Mass Nigel Bertram 

This Mass will be at St Michael’s for a few weeks 

SUNDAY   5th July 

08.30 Mass For the people of the parish 

09.45 Mass John Seabrook + 

11.15 Mass Anthony Conlon 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  6th July: Feria 

09.30 Mass Claudio Chiappinelli  

TUESDAY  7th July: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 8th July: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Deceased of George family 

THURSDAY   9th July: Feria 

 09.30 Mass  Thanksgiving (L)  

10.30 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY   10th July: 

 09.30 Mass John Shryane + 

SATURDAY   11th July:  

 St Benedict 

 09.30 Mass Mathew + 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon  

 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: No Mass 

Huntingdon:  £7.00 

Standing Orders £388.68 

Total   £395.78 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

Please check our parish website during 

the week for more details of attending & 

booking in advance for Mass next 

Sunday. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Bridie Ahern, Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, 

Lily Donald, Bridget Gaynor, Anne McGovern, 

Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero and Patricia 

Shockledge. May the Lord reach out his healing 

hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Valentine Jordan, Bernard Shepherd, Michael 

O’Meara, Christopher Kummerfeld, Alexander 

Ferguson, Catherine Green, Giuseppe Gentile and 

Bishop Michael Evans. May they rest in peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 

until September please pray for the following 

intentions: a deeper understanding between 

Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 

oppression and the denial of human rights; human 

life; Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us they are in-patients. Thank you. 

PARISH MASSES are now are now available 

again. I will live stream on Sunday at 9.45 and 

11.15 and on Thursday each week. See our 

website, www.stmichaelrc.org  or YouTube for St 

Michael’s Parish Huntingdon to find us.  

MIDWEEK MEDITATION: this meditation is a 

short talk based on the readings of the following 

Sunday, to give you a thought for the week. I will 

record just one on Thursday at 10.30, you are 

welcome to join me live or view later. 

OPENING FOR PRIVATE PRAYER: as we are 

now open again for Mass, we will not continue to 

open for private prayer on Wednesday and Sunday. 

Many thanks to those who gave their time to be 

stewards while the church was open. 
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WELCOME TO MASS: it is good to be able to 

meet a few of you for Mass this weekend, I hope 

we will be able to continue celebrating Mass 

together and gradually, with care and safety get 

used to coming to Mass under new circumstances. 

 The changed Mass times will continue for 

a few weeks to see how we get on. Saturday 

evening Mass is in St Michael’s for a few weeks 

because the church at Papworth is not ready for us 

to use. We will return there in due course. 

 Welcome to those joining Mass on live 

stream: it will be a bit different for you. The sound 

may be disturbed because of background noise 

from people in the church. At Holy Communion, I 

will turn off the sound and I suggest you say the 

two prayers for yourself during that time; I will turn 

the sound on again for the end of Mass. 

 During Mass there will be no bidding 

prayers, offertory procession or collection; we are 

asked to keep the Mass brief to reduce the amount 

of time people are in the church. A collection 

bucket will be available at each door. A printed 

newsletter is available, if you need it, at the end of 

Mass. Please touch as little as possible for your 

own safety and the safety of others.  

HELP IS NEEDED to enable Mass to continue, so 

please offer your help, ideally with a short email 

saying what you can offer, or note on your booking 

email.  

We need 4 people to work the booking 

system, one to cover a whole weekend, so to do the 

booking once a month. You need to be good at 

email, but you will do this from home, answering 

people’s booking email and allocating them a seat. 

 We need 4 stewards for every Mass to 

help & guide people as they come to Mass and to 

do a wipe over of the church when that Mass is 

finished. Anyone can do this, our younger ones can 

help too, as long as you are not vulnerable because 

of age or illness, please volunteer when you book. 

You do need to be here 15 minutes early to steward. 

 We do not have any rotas because of new 

Mass times, so if you are happy to read or minister 

Holy Communion, please indicate this when you 

book for Mass. 

DIOCESAN NEWS: the news from around the 

Diocese, is available on the Diocesan website, 

www.rcdea.org.uk it helps to keep you in touch 

with the Church. There is also a list of Churches in 

our Diocese who are live streaming Mass regularly. 

 

 

NATIONAL MASS for the Sick and their 

Families, NHS Front-Line workers and those 

working in Social Care. Those who are sick, and 

their families, are suffering many hardships of 

isolation from contact with those they love. The 

Mass on Thursday 9th July at 19.00 will be 

celebrated by Bishop Tom Williams from 

Liverpool Cathedral, go to 
www.liverpoolmetrocathedral.org.uk  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION a letter was sent 

to all parents asking how you wish to go forward 

for your child’s First Holy Communion, so far only 

a few have responded. Now that we are starting to 

have Mass again, please let me know what you 

wish to do. We will need to finish the programme 

for those wishing to go ahead over the next few 

months. 
 

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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